



TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/28 9th August '22

Advisory- Respiratory Illnesses

Dear Parents

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)!

In view of the sudden rise in seasonal respiratory infections in and around us, please be advised that wearing a mask for all age groups is mandatory while on campus from tomorrow, the 10th August, 2022.

As responsible adults we need to keep a look out for the **following symptoms** in our children or any family members and immediately report it to family doctor or pediatrician and inform the school of the same.

- Sore throat
- Running nose
- Cough
- Fever
- Headache
- Body ache
- Stomach infection (Ache, loose motion)
- Any skin rash or any kind of prickly rash

We further advise you to not send your child to school till the time, he/she is feeling completely fine to avoid spread of the infection.

Please follow the guidelines shared below:

Himani Tyagi

- 1. All students are to wear masks while on campus, as a preventive measure as these symptoms, however mild, are very contagious and can spread through respiratory droplets or through close personal contact.
- 2. It is our moral responsibility not to send a sick child to school and further expose other children and be the cause of the spread of infection.

We appreciate your support in ensuring the health and well-being of our students.

Thank you

Best Regards

Dr Himani Tyagi Principal